## BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING DECEMBER 3, 2013

PRESENT: Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, Jim Coffey, George Slyman

The meeting was called to order at 6;00 p.m. at the Town Office.

The Board approved:

- current use application for Harold and Gertrude Kolb, lot 13/10
- intent to cut for Paul Somero, lots 2/8, 9, 11 and 7/51C, 26, 27, 28
- abatement of inventory penalty for Mark and Lucy Hutchings, lot 1/16-4, \$40.00
- abatement of inventory penalty for Rachel and Ken Maynard, lot 7/18M, \$45.00
- abatement of inventory penalty for William Russell, lot 6/5, \$50.00
- abatement of inventory penalty for Thomas and Susan Salveggio, lot 9/83-2, \$50.00
- abatement of inventory penalty for Michelle Somero, lot 16B/5-1, \$42.00
- abatement of inventory penalty for Marc Fortin, lot 8/52, \$50.00
- abatement of interest for Lynette Schnorbus, lot 2/5A, \$123.00

The Board denied an abatement of an inventory penalty for Richard and Francesca Hirtle.

The Board completed their report for the Town Report.

**BOARD OF ASSESSORS** 

Jeanne M. Cunningham, Chairman

James E. Coffey

George K. Slyman, Sr.